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GRAND KNIGHT’S REPORT 
 

Brothers: 

 

Thanks to Frank Van der Pryt we are able to 

put out a short but very important Bulletin at 

this trying time. Things have been strained 

for 9 months because of the Pandemic. Your 

KC executive and the Columbian Club have 

tried to keep things going. I have 6 brother 

knights to thank for helping myself through this. They are 

Frank Van der Pryt, Chuck Roy, Evan Belanger, Dale 

Martin, Derek Renaud and Jason Renaud and their 

families. 

Our Council is up to date on everything and working hard.  

Last Monday’s executive meeting (online) was great with 

everyone agreeing to keep our dues for 2021 at the 

discount pre-Christmas price.  

We are working hard with the Squirettes and Columbian 

Club to support the free Turkey Dinner on December 20. 

A GREAT community event to support! 

With the leadership of Derek Renaud we are still involved 

with the new All Star Gaming Center) to run the new 

Windsor Bingo setup. We are making money and that will 

help with our Charities.  

I have to thank our KC and Columbian Club executives 

for agreeing to stay on for an extra year. Because of Covid-

19 we were not able to have elections in May. Thank you 

everyone!!!   

In closing I want to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas 

(stay safe) and a Happy New Year!! 

 

Thank You Everyone  

Your Grand Knight  

Ulric J. Renaud 

 

NOTICE OF MOTION 

 
The St. Clements Council #2844 Charities 

Committee makes a notice of motion to donate up to 

$5,000.00 to the Squirettes of Mary for their community 

work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

 
Hello Brothers, 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.  

It is that time of year to renew your membership card. 

Please note that the executive have decided to keep the 

dues @ $55.00 for general membership, and $18 for 

honorary membership (65 Yrs Old, and 25 years of 

service).  

The executive will also offer the early pay option of $50.00 

for general members, and $15.00 for honorary members 

extended to June 30th, 2021. 

 

 

 

 

Dues can be paid by cheque (payable to St. Clements K of 

C #2844), Cash, debit, and e-transfer. 

 

Please call me @ 226.344.5482, or email me 

at chuckroy@bellnet.ca if you have any questions, or want 

to e-transfer. 

 

If paying by cheque, please mail to  

 

Knights of Columbus #2844 

9560 Walker Road 

McGregor, ON N0R 1J0 

 

Attention: Chuck Roy  

 

Fraternally yours, 

Chuck Roy 

Fin Sec / PGK 

 

COLUMBIAN CLUB REPORT 
 

Brothers: 

Crazy times we are in!  We are trying to stay open as much 

as possible with all the Covid restriction placed upon us.  

As I write this we are in Red and probably looking to go to 

Grey (lockdown).  We are doing our best to keep our 
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employees working and making a safe atmosphere for 

them to work in.  

 

We hope to have some exciting news coming up with the 

possibility of another grant! 

 

Merry Christmas and Stay Safe!!!  

 

Fraternally, 

Evan Belanger 

President, McGregor Columbian Club 

 

 

__________________________________________ 

INSYMPATHY  IN SYMPATHYIN SYMPATHY
 

Our sympathy goes to the families of the following 

Knights and Ladies Auxiliary members who have passed 

away during this trying time: 

 

Leo and Helen Drouillard 

Judy Gagnon 

Leonard Meloche 

Dennis Girard 

John Graham 

 Also to any other member or their families who 

has suffered a loss that we have not been informed about. 

We pray for all their souls. 
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